
What did we talk about 
at our meeting on



Hello and welcome 

Zoom rules 

What we talked about 

Dale Goodfellow is unable to come to our next 

meeting to talk about key workers and reviews. 

He will book in another time to come to HYS. 

We needed a new topic for our next meeting. 
HYS already had a meeting topic that people had 
asked to talk about but that had not been 
planned in yet. 

This topic was living our lives when Covid is still 
here

HYS agreed that this would make a good topic 
for our next meeting. 



HYS talked about what areas we should 

cover when talking about this topic.  This 

included

How is our mental health and what can help

Is support still be affected 

Examples given included transport and 

getting support in new ways due to staff 

shortages.

How do people feel about getting back to 

face to face HYS meetings. 

Anything else that is important for us to 

know but has not been covered. 
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A HYS member who was not at our last 

meeting wanted to add their thoughts on 

updating support information. This included

The way that questions are worded can feel 

patronising sometimes.  

Updating support information everyday for 

example, contact sheets can become too 

much.

Being able to talk about different 

ways this could be done would be 

helpful. Otherwise it can be hard to 

know what options you have. 

Gayle: Sometimes questions are written in 

a simple way to make sure lots of different 

people can understand them. 
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HYS were then happy to agree the minutes 

from our last meeting  

It can be hard to say you are not happy about 

your support. it is a difficult conversation to 

have.

The trial guides to let new staff know what 

is important to you have been posted out 

so should arrive soon.

Evaluations will be out soon so please look 

out for this. If anyone would like support to 

complete their evaluation then please let 

Gayle know. 
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Staffing levels 

Not everyone is getting their full 1:1 support 
hours. This can be 

• reduced hours

• getting group support instead of 1:1 support

• shorter 2:1 shifts are harder to cover in

some support services.

There can be a lot of changes to rotas 
which is confusing and stressful.

The missed support hours are not given back 
and some people are unsure why this is. 

Another HYS member mentioned that they 
are not able to use staff cars the way that 
they used to. This means they can’t always 
do the things they enjoy. 
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When Covid and lockdown started, Linda Tuthill 
had talked about have an Action 
Group party once it was safe to do so. 

HYS would like to know more about when 
this will happen. 

A HYS member attended TAG Talks and was able to
Ask Danny Hayward and Linda Tuthill questions 
raised at HYS. This included 

• Using staff cars
• Having an Action Group Party
• How are The Action Group letting people know

that we are looking for staff.

We will share this information a our next HYS 
meeting . 
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Thank you for coming to the meeting 

At our last meeting there was a lot of 
information to take in and it was hard to 
follow the agenda. 

Today’s meeting ran well and was easy to 
follow the meeting topics .
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